

August 25, 1989

Dr. Colville Young Co-Chair COBEC

Dear Dr. Young,

Since the meeting of the Consortium for Belizean Educational Cooperation (COBEC) on June 9 and 10, I have received from Mr. Dorian Barrow, the minutes of Friday's meeting and from Dr. Betty Flinchum (and Dr. Pritchy Smith) minutes for Saturday's meeting. Since then, I have also received a synopsis of Saturday's meeting from Mr. Joey Belisle. I have posted copies of Mr. Barrow's minutes as well as a copy of the Memorandum of Agreement, to all members of the Consortium for whom we have addresses. In an effort to provide each member with a complete set of minutes and other related papers from the meetings, I am circulating both Friday's and Saturday's minutes (Dorian Barrow's and Pritchy Smith's along with copies of the Memorandum of Agreement. I am also enclosing a copy of the names and addrresses of the members of the Consortium. This package contains a complete set for your file.

I would like to bring to your attention the following points which were discussed at the meetings and agreed upon and perhaps points which need to be addressed. To date I have not received any correspondence from any consortium members, except from Dr. Flinchum.

Points to be addressed

- a) The development of a TELEFACSIMILE NETWORK SYSTEM.
 (S. Cattouse)
- b) The development of an Eduational Research Institute. (S. Woods and C. Thompson)
- c) Dr. Harold Bergsma to set up system for payment of dues by members. A I believe this is urgentu
- d) Ms. Sylvia Cattouse to contact USAID to get information about the Denton Amendment assistance to ship goods to Belize.
- e) Dr. Otis King to send to Dr. Cal copies of materials from SACS and TSU to use in designing programs at UCB.



I would be grateful if you would contact those members on your faculty for a progress report on the projects in which they are involved. Ferhaps we should also start thinking of a date for our next meeting. At the Saturday meeting, we had agreed that the next meeting would be six months later. That would put the date somewhere in December.

Perhaps we can meet to discuss the abovementioned so that I can start some correspondence with Dr. Flinchum and other Consortium members.

Sincerely,

Ollenja . Cynthia Thompson

Secretary

COBEC

c.c Dr. Betty Flinchum